
 

 

Ref: LD/SF/CC/Year 6 Summer School 
 
21st June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

 

 

 
 

We are delighted to be able to offer a three-day summer school to support the transition of Year 6 
pupils to Barr Beacon School between Monday 22nd August and Wednesday 24th August 2022.  
 
Places to this summer school are strictly limited and will operate on a first come first served basis.  
 
The summer school will take place between 8.50am and 3.00pm. It will consist of a blend of 
academic, creative and sporting sessions. The aim of the summer school is to provide Year 6 pupils 
due to start Barr Beacon School in September with the opportunity to further familiarise themselves 
with our school and its staff. In addition to this, they will receive pre-tutoring on topics that they will 
be studying during the autumn term, and have the opportunity to engage with children from other 
primary schools who will be starting Barr Beacon School in September. 
 

If you would like to submit an application for your child to attend this summer school, please use the 
link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/dXPdZfqSng  
 

Please note that your child will be expected to attend each of the three days of summer school. If this 
is not possible, please do not submit your child’s name.  
 
This survey will close at 10am on Friday 1st July 2022. You will be notified by Friday 15th July 2022 as 
to whether your child has secured a place at our summer school and then receive further 
information.  
 
If you have any further queries about this summer school, please contact Mr Foster (Assistant 
Headteacher) via our postbox address postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

  
  
Yours sincerely   
  

  
  
 

Ms L Draycott  
(Headteacher)  
 

 

Year 6  Academic Summer School: Monday 22nd - Wednesday 24th August 2022.  
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